Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Harr, Stephanie (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 2:45 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Prince, Jane (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 721 - e 4th St

Marcia —

I've received some significant concerns from a neighbor about this property, including significant fear about retaliation
for commenting. See the comments submitted below.

“I've noticed the police at this property for domestic situations and issues with their 2 pitbulls on several occasions. The
pitbulls get out frequently and have chased people and bitten them and Animal Control has been called as well. Many
times during the summer months there are extremely loud cannon ball sounding fireworks from this property."
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